
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support toward our 
family.  God is good all the time and this past month was no exception.  We have had 
a busy month of preparation for our outdoor banquet, which went better than we had 
hoped it would. 

On Sunday, March 24th, we held our second Family Outdoor Banquet & Elk 
Hunting Seminar in the Copper King Hotel & Convention Center in Butte.  The room 
was awesome and worked great for this type of event.  With snow hitting the same 
weekend as the event, we had lost some that had signed up, but in the days leading 
up to the event, we gained them back and then some.  We had around 120 people 
show up and eleven professions of faith!  On the decision cards, we had a few wanting 
church information and almost all of them wanted to be informed of the next event 
we host.  I look forward to continuing to follow up with these individuals and seeing 
God continue to work because of this event.  Please pray for the follow-up process so 
that I will be able to make good contacts with them. 

Outside of the banquet, we have continued to see our regulars in attendance, 
and one couple asking about membership.  We are starting a study on Revelation this 
coming Sunday during our afternoon (2 pm) service and it has stimulated the interest 
of some as well to start coming to that service.    God has been working, but with that 
comes the fight of Satan.  Please pray for our church family here to be able to stand 
strong in the truth, regardless of the fiery darts Satan may send our way.   

Thank you again for all your prayers.  Our church will have its second 
anniversary on April 14th, and I am so thankful to be able to be a part of this work. 

We have a few continuing prayer requests that we would ask you to 
remember for us: 

1) For the souls of the people of Butte, MT 
2) For the members of Grace Baptist Church to continue to grow in the Lord. 
3) For visitors to the church that will continue to come with our small group. 
4) For a family with children to move out and help in the ministry. 
5) For the follow-up of those who professed faith during our banquet. 

 
Thank you all and I pray God’s blessings on each of you for your faithful 

prayers and support of our ministry and family here in Butte! 

In Christ, 
Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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